
Good morning, today is Tuesday, May 8th 
 
Attention 8th Graders!  Orders are now being taken for the Class of 2022 T-shirts.  The cost is $8.00 per 
shirt.  Order forms can be found in the bins outside the front office.  These shirts are only available as a 
pre-order and this is the only opportunity to purchase.  Orders must be turned into the office by the end 
of 8th grade lunch on Friday, May 11th.  We accept cash or checks payable to Gateway PTSA.  Don't 
delay! 
 
Attention eighth graders who are interested in being a tour guide for our incoming sixth graders…tour 
guide applications are available for pick-up by the front office at the Gateway Kiosk.  If you are an eighth 
grader, earning B- or above in all your classes, and have had no referrals this year, you are more than 
welcome to apply to be a tour guide.  Fifth graders from our neighboring elementary schools will be 
here in June, and we are looking for enthusiastic and positive eighth graders to lead this fun 
activity!  Turn in your completed applications to the counseling office by Friday, May 11th.   
 
Please be aware of testing in the building.  Walk quietly through the hallways and on your way to 
lunches. The library is closed all day today due to testing. 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


